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As a concerned citizen of Oregon, I oppose this bill on the grounds of it being 

detrimental to the health and well being of all living plants, beings and future 

generations of such.  My question is WHY ? Why is such a proposal even viable 

enough to make it this far in the legislative process?  The people of Oregon stated 

that no nuclear power plants should be licensed until a licensed federal repository is 

in place for High Level Radioactive Waste. No licensed federal repository has been 

approved over all these years. There is no solution to the problem of the disposal of 

the High Level Radioactive Waste. There’s a reason it’s classified high level…. It’s 

dangerous!  I believe this proposal is financially motivated. The citizens of Oregon 

don’t deserve to be burdened with the potential dangers this proposal would open the 

doors to. Do the right thing for future generations, oppose this bill. 


